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Each Friday your child will be 
given homework to be handed back 
into school by the following 
Thursday – these are vitally 
important now up until SATs.

If the Year 6 children need any 
support or help with this then 
the Year 6 teachers are available 
at dinner times, there is a 
Thursday homework club after 
school with Miss Fox.

We expect all children to read for 
10 minutes 3 times a week. 
There are raffle tickets and 
prizes up for grabs.  
They should also play on Timestable 
Rockstars.
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Book bags please!

We would like to welcome you back from 
the Easter break – we hope you all had a 
lovely holiday and managed to get a 
well-earned rest. We hope the children 
are ready for their final term in primary 
school as it is going to be a busy one. 
As I am sure you are aware the children 
have their up-coming SATs tests to 
prepare for – SATs week is the week 
beginning Monday 13th May. We’re 
sure the children are excited and nervous 
in equal measure, however, we are 
confident that they are well-prepared for 
the tests to come. 

If you would like to attend the SATs 
parents' information event on 
Friday the 26th April, Mr Sharpe will 
be able to answer any questions you 
have regarding the tests and the best 
way to support your children through this 
period. After preparing for the SATs 
tests, the focus for will move onto topic 
of the Industrial Revolution which will 
take up a large proportion of learning 
time before we begin to focus on the 
children's end of year play performance.

Mon 22nd April – Practice SATs week
Fri 26th April – SATs information 
meeting
Mon 6th May – May Bank Holiday
Mon 13th May – Thurs 16th May –
SATs week
Fri 24th May - Finish for half-term 

Ask a member of the Year 6 team for your Timestable 
Rockstar login details.

Who will be a Rock Hero?
Remember you could be a Champion in assembly!


